
 

April 2, 2020 
 
Hi, 
 
As the situation around novel coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to evolve, we are 
doing everything we can to ensure the health and safety of our stakeholders while 
providing critical support to our customers as they work to develop solutions for COVID-
19 amongst the many other critical health challenges. 
 
In our communication on March 13, 2020, we committed to timely communication 
regarding any impact of COVID-19 on Avidity’s business continuity.  Over the past 18 
days, there has been no material impact to our business operations or customer support 
caused by the outbreak. 
 
In light of the increased infection rates in some of the regions in which we operate, we 
are taking additional actions: 

• Enhanced social distancing in our facilities to include staggered manufacturing 
shifts. 

• Inventory adjustments and increased production to minimize supply disruptions and 
mitigate risks of variability in customer demand. 

 
 
Avidity Science previously announced the following measures: 

• Implementing social distancing measures in all global locations including: a work-
from-home approach wherever possible and expanded separation in our 
manufacturing facilities. 

• Prohibiting any employee travel to any region which is not recommended by their 
local government office of residence. 

• For areas which do not have current travel restrictions: 
o We are working with our customers to determine the support required to 

implement and / or maintain the operational stability of their Avidity Systems.  
In doing so, we will abide by our customer’s specific guidelines relating to site 
visits, etc. 

o To protect our customers and our employees we are reviewing all business 
travel to determine if it can be accomplished remotely or postponed. 

• Providing our employees clear guidelines on the steps to reduce communicable 
diseases and the communication requirements in the event of a suspected exposure 
and / or confirmed infection. 

 
  



 

 
For significant events such as COVID-19, Avidity Science has and will continue to 
leverage its business continuity / disaster recovery plan.  This plan is evaluated and 
updated on a regular basis to ensure our ability to support our customers around the 
world. 
 
We remain committed to consistent and timely communication of any decisions 
impacting our business continuity.  
 
If you have further questions, please send an email to 
tim.mcdougle@avidityscience.com. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Avidity Science, 
 

 
Doug L Lohse 
Chief Executive Officer 
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